
Submitter: George B Hutchinson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB215 

Existing law has been established to protect the people and environment of Oregon.  

We have voted to prohibit nuclear power plants.  This bill, coupled with the  Trump 

administration's personnel cuts at NRC and gutting regulations concerning 

environmental and nuclear materials safety measures poses unnecessary risks to the 

health of Oregonians and all life in this state. SB 215 & 216 should be voted down to 

honor the will of and protect the health of Oregon's citizens. 

 

 


